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From: Robert Elsner

To: Owczarski, Jim; Elmer, Linda
Subject: Certificate of Appropriateness for sun room addition to 2408 N Terrace Ave
Date: Friday, July 22, 2016 12:42:43 PM

To whom it may concern,

As the owner of the Frank Lloyd Wright designed Bogk house at 2420 N Terrace Ave., |
object to the resolution relating to a Certificate of Appropriateness for a sun room addition at the
rear of the house at 2408 N. Terrace avenue. The rear sun room would be another development
encroaching on a view of the Bogk house that was originally of a formal garden. The City of
Milwaukee has already allowed the building of two garages immediately adjacent to my property,
and the addition of an unnecessary sunroom would further take from the intended view of the Bogk
house and detract from the landscape of this historic neighborhood.

Sincerely,

Barbara Elsner
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